LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

THURSDAY 8th NOVEMBER 2013 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Colin McCall (DLO), Dave Smith, Thomas Wilson (Ticket Office)
APOLOGIES
Ian Littlewood, Ian Pickett.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· David Higham is to bring the numerator he possesses to the next meeting.
· Ste Cuddy is to forward a letter he has drafted to the member who owes outstanding monies to us.
TICKETING UPDATE
· Everton and Hull away are now on sale.
· The Members Sale commences on Monday 11th November

· Keith has written to a number of clubs regarding the number of wheelchair tickets allocated to away supporters under LPF guidelines. Newcastle have replied to the effect that they are 73% compliant, but as final redevelopment took place three years prior to these guidelines, they are limited to what they can do at present.
FUNDING UPDATE

· One member still owes monies due to cheques being returned to us unpaid. The format of the letter has now been agreed and a letter will be sent to the member asking for this payment immediately. If no payment prevails, or no genuine reason is forthcoming, they will not be invited to apply for further events and membership may be cancelled. 
DLO UPDATE
· Internal meetings have taken place regarding the Members Sale to ensure everything goes as smoothly as possible.
· Club wide ticketing policy is ready to be signed off, but we will have some input into this before it becomes into effect.
· In-house staff disability development training is being carried out prior to this again going club wide. 
· The Website accessibility page is close to being completed.
· Colin attended the CSR conference in Switzerland.
MEMBERSHIP AND DATABASE
· The Committee have agreed to supply Ian Pickett (Membership Secretary) with a PAYGO mobile. This phone is to enable him to deal with membership enquiries without incurring the telephone costs himself, whilst easing the burden on Colin somewhat.

· Ian Pickett to delete names as mentioned to him from the mailing list that are no longer valid.

· Ste Cuddy to send letters to the unsuccessful applicants in the committee elections.

· The sub-committee is to meet again to discuss the archive membership list and prepare and distribute the Xmas party invites.

· Ste Cuddy and David Higham to have access to the LDSA client base.
CHRISTMAS SOCIAL 2013
· The sub-committee have agreed that there will be no need or the time for an act of the musical variety due to the time required to fit everything in to the evening.

· The new president will be introduced.

· The start time of the function will be slightly earlier at 7pm.
PODCAST
· Hopefully this will be up and running by the middle of next week, but we still await permission from the club to publish on our webpage within the club’s website

· Publicity for the Podcast can be arranged once it has been launched.
AOB
· Supporters walking past stands PK1 and PK2 are still prevalent towards the end of games. Dave Smith has spoken to the Head Steward at the WBA game, but told nothing could be done about this. Colin is to speak to Ged Poynton and Ken Lewis in an attempt to once again relieve this somewhat.
· Colin to speak to Ged Poynton and Matthew Baxter concerning hospital radio once again.
· Ste Cuddy to write an article about Adam Walker for the LDSA webpage.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 6th December 2013. Colin to book the relevant location, preferably No 7 Bar.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com
